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YOUR ISLAND NEEDS YOU

The States of Alderney are looking for assistants to join their Welcome Team.

The Welcome Teams are currently one of the first lines of defence for protecting the Bailiwick
from infection from COVID-19.

You will be responsible for processing travellers at our borders, including testing procedures,
as well as providing indirect support to a virtual team of staff involved in the delivery of the
Track & Trace programme.

As well as greeting travellers and marshalling them at Port arrivals for a COVID-19 self-testing
SWAB process, you will monitor and supervise the self-testing process and the accurate

completion of the Travel Tracker IT application.

These posts are from 21 June — 30 September 2021
Closing date is 5pm, Tuesday 15 June 2021.

For more information, or to apply, please email: recruitment@alderney.gov.gg
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